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RESULTS!....RESULTS!....RESULTS 

July 2025 

Dear Student & Parent/Carer 

Collection of GCSE Results 

Summer 2025 

08.30am – 10.30am - Thursday 21 August 2025 

I am writing to provide you with information regarding the collection of the summer 2025 examination results. 

Examination results are available for collection from school between 08.30am and 10.30am on Thursday 21 August 

2025.  Results will be distributed in the Heart Space.  

If students are unable to collect personally and are sending a representative, please ensure they have written 

authority signed by the student, naming the person collecting the results.  Identification may also be requested.  

Results may also be emailed but the email will be sent on Friday 22 August. 

Unfortunately, results cannot be given via email or phone on results day. Any paper copies of results not collected 

will be retained in school and will be available for collection from Friday 22 August from the school reception.  

Please be aware that certificates issued on Results Day are only preliminary certificates.  Actual certificates will 

arrive in centre from early November.  You will be notified via email when these are ready for collection.  

We hope that these results are as expected or better. However, we all know that on occasion results are not as we 

would have hoped, and some may have just missed the next grade boundary. As a school we may ask for your 

permission to send for a re-mark if we feel that there is the likelihood of a grade being changed (this will be a very 

small percentage). In the event that we don’t request a re-mark you can of course do this as parents/carers at the 

cost of the original entry ranging from £35.00 to £78.00 depending on the subject. Please be mindful that on the 

rare occasion, some results can be down-graded.  I will be around on results day to provide more information on 

this, should it be required. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs S Beatty 

Examinations Officer 
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